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Bus Program Assumptions

Staff has continued to monitor the decline in boardings and the impact of the new sales tax
forecasting methodology on the Bus Program, which resulted in a substantial decrease in forecasted
sales tax revenue available to support ongoing expenditures. As a result, staff is evaluating
additional cost containment strategies for the Bus Program’s Fiscal Year 2018 Proposed Budget.
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